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NOTICE 

NAAC PEER TEAM VISIT 

 

Interaction Meeting with Students 

 

This is for information to all students of the college that the NAAC 
Peer Team, constituted by NAAC is going to visit our college on 23rd to 
24th of January, 2025 for 1st cycle of evaluation. It is worth mentioning 
that NAAC is an autonomous organization established in 1994 by the 
University Grants Commission (UGC) with headquarters at Bangalore; that 
our college (Al-Ameen Memorial Minority College) has volunteered for 
Assessment and Accreditation by NAAC, and a Peer Team comprising of 
eminent academic experts will be visiting the institution to acquaint 
themselves with the strength and weaknesses of the institution with 
reference to quality assurance. The visit is neither an inspection nor an 
attempt to solve any grievances. The whole process is to validate the Self-
Study Report and help the institution in quality assurance. An interaction 
meeting is scheduled to be held on 23.01.2025 between the students and 
the NAAC Peer Team at seminar hall in the college. Hence, you are 
requested to attend the meeting as a stake holder on that very day sharp 
at 4 pm.         
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